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19th January 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,   
 

Viking Holiday Club is back for February Half Term at Upton Junior School! 
 

Bookable dates:    

•  Monday 12th February 8.30am-4pm - £20 

• Tuesday 13th February 8.30am-4pm - £20 

• Wednesday 14th February 8.30am-4pm (‘Wacky Wednesday’) - £25 

• Thursday 15th February 8.30am-4pm - £20 

• Friday 16th February 8.30am-4pm - £20 
 

Venue: Upton Junior School, Edge End Road, Broadstairs, CT10 2AH 
 

Viking Holiday Club is open to all children attending a Viking Academy Trust school (Chilton, Ramsgate 
Arts and Upton) from Reception to Year 6.   
   

Cost: £20 per day.  Every Wednesday we run ‘Wacky Wednesday’ which has an additional cost due to the 
activities they take part in - £25.  This half term we are having a Wacky Wednesday with some exciting 
activities planned! 
 
Please note there is a sibling discount available - 10% off when paying full price for the first child.   
 

What you need to do to book your child a place:   
 

• Please complete the booking onto club form with consents HERE  
• Once form completed, you will receive an MCAS message letting you know that you can now 

book on MCAS (please allow 2 working days for this process) 

• Log into your MCAS (MyChildatSchool) account 

• Go to ‘wraparound care’ 

• Choose available wraparound care and select Viking Holiday Club 

• Enrol to club 

• Go to enrolled wraparound care and re-select Viking Holiday Club 

• Book your preferred sessions - the default is weekday £20 which applies to Monday, Tuesday, 
Thursday and Friday 

• If you need Wednesday change to select Wacky Wednesday - £25 

• If you need to book a sibling who attends the school – select sibling weekday or sibling Wacky 
Wednesday from their account once you have booked one sibling 

 
 

https://app.keysurvey.co.uk/f/41703050/f7ec/
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Points to note: 
 

• If you are planning to use tax free credit/childcare vouchers to pay please contact 
ar@vikingacademytrust.com with full name of your child, the name of the school they attend and 
the days that you require – Do not book on MCAS, the finance team will do this for you. 

• Upton families – if you are wishing to book a younger sibling who is in Year R, 1 or 2 at another 
school, contact ar@vikingacademytrust.com and provide their full name, date of birth, the name 
of their sibling at Upton and the dates your require. Do not book on MCAS, the finance team will 
do this for you. 

 
 

Please book and pay on MCAS by Sunday 4th February 2o24. 
 
Viking staff supervisors Miss Arthur (Upton) and Mr Noble (Upton) lead Holiday Club, with additional 
staff from our Viking schools working to support them.   
 

Children will need to come dressed in suitable clothing (including wet weather) for outdoor and 
indoor activities. Parents of children involved must include all relevant medical information and dietary 
requirements when completing the registration/consent form and ensure children bring any relevant 
medical items with them.   
 

For further information please email the team at vhc@vikingacademytrust.com   
 

Kind regards,   
 

Miss Arthur and Mr Noble, Viking Holiday Club Supervisors  
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